
Sunday, April 5, 2020 

To : 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem,  

Principal,  

Yara International School, Riyadh.  

Sub:  Letter of Appreciation for Class Teacher Mrs. Nazia Begum & Others 

Dear Principal, 

Good Day. 

Thank you very much for being such a good teacher to my child. 

As a parent, I know perfect teachers are hard to find, but for me, 
you are the best teacher for my child. Thank you for your love and 

the care you are giving to my child each day. I truly appreciate 

that. 

 

Thank you for all your hard work this academic year 2019-2020.  

Thanks & Best Regards  

Master Pavan Kumar  

I-Std E Section  

Father: Saravanan Krishnan 

Mother: Kaliammal 

 


